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****PRESS RELEASE**** 

  

 

CELEBRATE SUMMER WITH A MOVIE UNDER THE STARS 

 
Contact: Emily Gingras                                                                                                  June 14, 2013 

              562-431-0525 

The Rossmoor Community Services District’s Recreation Department will be hosting its twelfth year of 
Movies in the Park all summer long. Celebrate the first day of summer (Friday, June 21) at Rush Park in 
Rossmoor where Recreation staff will offer pre-movie activities including a bounce house and water 
balloon toss.  Pre-movie children’s activities will begin at approximately 7:15pm followed by the 
showing of Madagascar 3 on a theatre-sized inflatable screen. Madagascar 3 will begin at dusk.  

Coordinate a night of free entertainment with family, friends and neighbors to bring and share a potluck 
style picnic prior to festivities. Please plan on arriving early to secure your seat. Dress your little ones in 
their pajamas and don’t forget to bring blankets, chairs, flashlights and bug repellent. The snack shack 
will sell fresh popcorn, candy and soda for a nominal fee. You may view the summer events flyer on our 
website or call 562-430-3707 for more information. 

Also, please stop by the RCSD booth where you can purchase a 12 x 12 tile for your family to paint 
benefiting the Rush Park Playground upgrade. Renderings of the potential upgrade will be available for 
viewing as well—please stop by to tell us what you think. Tiles will be added to the existing wall 
surrounding the playground. The first opportunity to paint your tile will be held on July 14, 2013 or, you 
can pick up some tracing paper and paint at home for a great summer project. Tiles can be purchased for 
$100. Checkout the existing tiles for some creative ideas! Painting a tile is a great way to cherish your 
family memories created in Rossmoor and one day your little ones may be able to share their tile with 
their own children. For more information on the Tot Lot Tile Program, please log on to www.rossmoor-
csd.org or email rcsd@rossmoor-csd.org. ### 
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